
‘Learning and Growing Together in Christian Friendship’ 

St Benedict Biscop C.E. Primary School is an Academy within St Bartholomew’s CE Multi Academy Trust which is a private company limited by guarantee, with charitable status, registered in England and Wales 

(company number: 10312858) and whose registered office address is at St Bartholomew’s Church of England Primary School, Sedgley Road, Penn, Wolverhampton WV4 5LG. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Benedict Biscop Newsletter 

May 2019         Issue 1 

Headteacher: Mrs Scott-Worthington 

Value for Summer 1: Service 

 

Laches Wood  
Please can you make sure your child’s 

medical form for Laches Wood is 
returned to school by Friday 10th May. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Just a reminder that school is 
closed on Monday 6th May due to 

the Bank Holiday. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nut Free School 
We would like to remind you that due 
to having a child in school with a very 

severe nut allergy we are a 
completely nut free school. 

Lunchboxes should not contain any 
nuts or products made with nuts (i.e. 

peanut butter or Nutella). 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to welcome Miss 
Jackson who started with us 

this week. She is primarily 
based as teaching assistant in 

Year 5. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Uniform 
Now that we are in the Summer Term 
children can wear the school summer 

uniform. We also advise that children still 
bring a coat to school as the weather is 

still very unpredictable. 
 

We would like to ask parents to make 
sure all school uniform and forest school 

clothes are clearly named.  
We are having an increasing number of 
jumpers and cardigans handed into the 

office which are not named and we cannot 
find an owner for. 

If you have lost anything please come to 
the school office to see if it has been 

handed in. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forest School 
Please see below the new forest school dates for the Summer Term.  

Year 1 and Year 2 will now be having forest school every Monday afternoon. Reception 
will continue having their forest school lessons every Thursday afternoon and Nursery 

every Friday afternoon. 
 

The dates for Year 3 and Year 4 forest school are as follows: 
Year 3 - Wednesday 8th May   Year 5 - Tuesday 7th May 
Year 4 – Wednesday 15th May   Year 6 - Tuesday 14th May 
Year 3 – Wednesday 22nd May   Year 5 - Tuesday 21st May 

 
 

 

 

Reception Admissions 
We have now received our 

allocations for Reception September 
2019. 

If you are aware of anyone who 
would like to join St Benedict’s 

School, please ask them to contact 
the school office as we have a few 

places available.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


